September 8, 2023

Dear Link Families,

Week one of the 2023-2024 school year is in the books, and it has been a terrific start! We have weathered the heat like champions!

It was a pure delight to welcome our students and to see how excited they are to be back for learning! We navigated all the "firsts" and will continue to reinforce our procedures. Thank you for your help as we establish these routines.

I wanted to remind you that Link does offer on-site fee-based before and after school programs. For information on the Early Risers Program, please contact Marion Arbuco at <a href="marbuco@ccsd.edu">marbuco@ccsd.edu</a> or call 639-5628. For the after school program (Beyond the Bell), please contact the Rockland County JCC at (845) 362-4400

The Link PTA is starting to organize for this year. If you haven't already done so, please consider joining this organization which does so much for all the Link students and staff.

Please mark your calendars for some important September events:

Sept 19 - Link PTA Meeting

Sept 20 - Meet the Teacher (K-2)

Sept 22 - PTA Welcome Back BBQ

Sept 25 - No School (Yom Kippur)

Sept 26 - Meet the Teacher (3-5)

This Saturday (September 9) is a Car Wash Fundraiser. Please come to the Link parking lot between 10 am-2 pm, and for \$5 get a great car wash done by our Link students! Check the PTA Facebook pages and their website in case it will be postponed due to rain.

As always, thank you for the partnership we have in your child's education. Best wishes to you all for a wonderful weekend doing things you love with those you love.

Sincerely, Mary Bish, Principal